
State of Florida 

DATE. September 2,1999 
TO: Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Technical 

Lisa Harvey, Chief, Bureau of Regulatory Review 
FROM: Tim Devlin, Director, Division of Auditing and 
VIA: 
RE: Access to BellSouth's response to Local 

Pursuant to APM 11,04(C)(4)(b), I request that Lisa Harvey, Beth Keating, Carl Vinson, Paul 
Stallcup, Lynn Fisher, and Brenda Maxwell be granted access to BellSouth's response to the Local 
Competition Data Request issued by our bureau. This response was filed with the Division of 
Records and Reporting on August 27,1999 with a request for confidential treatment. This material 
was requested in our review of BellSouth's Operations Support Systems on behalf of the Division 
of Communications. Any confidential information reviewed will be treated in accordance with the 
procedures in the APM. 

LSHlcsv 

hFA 
APP - 
CAF - 
CMU - 
CTR - 
EAG cc_ 
LEG 
MAS __ 
OPC __ 
PA1 - 
WAW 
SEC I 
OTH G W  


